Office of the Head of Primary Care
South East Community Healthcare
HSE Offices, Lacken

Dublin Road
_ o Kilkenny
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte
Health Service Executive
Telephone +353 56 7784100
15" January 2021

Mr. Paul Kehoe TD
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Dublin 2

PQ 44646/20
To ask the Minister for Health the status of the development of Enniscorthy Primary Health Centre; and
if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Kehoe,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

I have reviewed the matter and the following outlines the current position.

Building work on the new Enniscorthy Primary Care Centre commenced on site in November 2020. It is
expected to be completed and ready for handover in Quarter 1 of 2022. Following final commissioning
and equipping the centre should be ready for occupation in Quarter 2 of 2022.

The centre will provide accommodation for three Primary Care Teams, Dental, Mental Health facilities,
Disability Services, TUSLA as well as GP accommodation.

I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

N A O ol
Jeahhé Hendrick
A/Head of Service-Primary Care
South East Community Healthcare




